

P.O. Box 757500 P.O. Box 757500 Fairbanks, Alaska 99775-7500 907-474-7112 uaf.chancellor@alaska.edu www.uaf.edu/chancellor/

November 12, 2021

TO: Nettie La Belle-Hamer, Interim Vice Chancellor for Research

FROM: Daniel M. White, Chancellor

RE: Vaccination Requirement Request Approval - University Affiliated Research Center

The University of Alaska System policy states that vaccination requirements may only be made by exception and must be approved by the President at the request of the Chancellor.

I have received your request for a vaccination requirement for the following:

 $UAF43315\Gamma m0\ g0\ G\{UA\}4F)643315\Gamma m0\ g0\ G\{UA\}4F)6437.tE\ C)m.j0rg0.1AArP.1243yt20\ G7)42\ 0\ 72.02400.75\Gamma m0$

بالمصيد ممت